
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

West Linn-Wilsonville School District 3JT 

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 
P.O. Box 35 · West Linn, Oregon 97068 · (503) 673-7000 or Fax (503) 673-7001 

January 4, 2000 

Dear Parents and Students: 

In our efforts to comply with Federal and State requirements regarding asbestos 
management; and to ensure a safe learning environment for the patrons of West Linn-
Wilsonville Schools, please be advised that all district facilities except Boeckman Creek 
Primary, Athey Creek Middle, Wilsonville High and Rosemont Ridge Middle contain 
varying amounts of known asbestos-containing materials. 

The District employs the services of a professional asbestos management firm who has 
completed a study to determine the presence, location and quantity of asbestos-containing 
materials in all district facilities.  The facilities have been recently re-inspected in 
accordance with the Environmental Protection Agency guidelines for asbestos-containing 
materials and this study, as well as all historic data regarding asbestos, is available for 
your review in the main office of each facility. 

West Linn-Wilsonville Schools is committed to providing safe schools for all students 
and employees in our district and we thank you for your attention to this important issue. 

Sincerely, 

DEPARTMENT OF OPERATIONS 

Tim K. Woodley, Director 
 Asbestos Program Manager 


